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All Georges River College DOC24/915039 
Community Members 

Dear Georges River College community members 

I write regarding the changes to educational provision across Georges River College, 
commencing from the commencement of Term 1, 2025. As announced by the Hon Prue Car, 
MP, Deputy Premier and Minister for Education and Early Learning, on 21 September 2023, 
the two current single-sex campuses at Penshurst Girls and Hurstville Boys will each 
become co-educational schools from this time, firstly for students in Years 7 and 8, and then 
for students in all year levels (7-10) the following year in 2026.    

As part of the change management processes for Georges River College, we are surveying 
students, staff, parents/carers and community members about the proposed names for the 
co-educational campuses, currently called Georges River College, Hurstville Campus and 
Georges River College, Penshurst Girls Campus, respectively. It is proposed to keep the 
names of the other two campuses the same as at the present time, that is Georges River 
College, Peakhurst Campus and Georges River College, Oatley Campus, respectively.  

Please complete the survey, at the link below, by Close of Business on 6 May 2024: 

https://forms.gle/CXu6mxv17UFuJ1r78 

Thank you in anticipation for your input into these important decisions for the future 
educational offerings of Georges River College.  

If you would like to clarify anything in this written correspondence, I can be contacted at the 
Riverwood Education Office by telephone on 9408 8900.  

Yours sincerely 

Joanna French 
Director, Educational Leadership 
Georges River Principals Network 
29 April 2024 

mailto:metrosouthriverwood@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://forms.gle/CXu6mxv17UFuJ1r78

